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5/3/2020
Dear tour operators, travel agents, hotels managers

Regarding the crisis of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the letter from of

the Minister of Health dated 5/3/2020 addressed to us. It has been decided
not to receive tourist groups in all hotels in Palestine, starting from Friday

6/3/2020 till 20/3/2020.
An announcement will be made regarding any adjustments to these
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instructions.
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Rula Maayah;, .
Minister of Tourism & Antfqumes

Best Regards
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Fax: 02-2743753

Tel.: 02-2741581-2-3
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